



# Rembrandt Neighbors Newsletter August 2010

### Attention All Neighborhood Watchers . . .

The first Neighborhood Watch meeting was a resounding success! Over 15 conscientious neighbors braved the heat and attended our meeting in the park, and all had helpful comments and great questions. Deputy Truscott with the City of Temecula Police Department gave a great presentation and answered all questions. She gave us information about the latest break-in and vandalism on Breman Ct. 7-12-10 and told us about the other Police activity in our area over the past 6 months. She is very experienced and passionate about her job and she will be a key ally for us in the future.



Deputy Truscott also provided us many documents that will help us organize our Neighborhood Watch program. These documents have been uploaded to the site under the **Neighborhood Watch** section of the **Pages and Links** page (you gotta click **More...** on the right side of the home page to see it). Thanks again to all that attended and please keep the ball rolling by making an effort to talk with neighbors that did not attend and encourage them to sign-up on the website, and ask them to send an email to <a href="RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com">RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com</a> with their name and address in the message to help us reduce our HOA costs, join us in the battle to get things done in this community, and keep everyone informed of the latest announcements and efforts. <a href="There's strength">There's strength in numbers!</a>!

#### Let's Have A Party!! (And mount a few signs) . . .

Please pitch-in and help your neighbors mount the 9 Neighborhood Watch signs we will be purchasing. The required permit and plan (copy posted on the website) was signed by the HOA Board of Directors and was submitted last month. Several weeks ago I met with a Riverside County Transportation Department Traffic Engineering/Design Division representative and she drove around the neighborhood and verified the sign locations. They have since approved the permit and it should be received by the HOA Manager any day now. The signs will be purchased the week of 8-30-10 and should be received by the week of our Neighborhood Watch Sign Mounting Party on **Saturday 9-11-10 10:00am at our park**. The more help we get the quicker we can get the job done and let the bad guys know we are watching them! Your Neighbors Thank You!



## Been To The WebSite Lately?

If you've visited our community web site <a href="https://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home">www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home</a> and signed-up, thank you very much! <a href="https://www.neighbors.com/Rembrandt/home">But you haven't added yourself to the Our Neighbors section yet!</a> <a href="https://www.neighbors.com/But you haven't added yourself to the Our Neighbors.com/Neig



#### Oh, and one more thing . . .

Since we didn't get enough homeowners to vote in the last election, we didn't meet the quorum requirement to fill our available

board seat. If you haven't mailed in your ballot please save us the unnecessary expense of mailing another ballot package. Please do your part for our community and mail-in or bring your ballot to the BOD meeting 9-22-10 4:30pm at the Equity Management offices. Your Neighbors Thank You!

This newsletter was created by your Rembrandt Neighbor: Ed Hyde. The Rembrandt Neighbors' Site and this newsletter are not affiliated with the Rembrandt HOA. Questions or comments regarding the site or this newsletter should be sent to: <a href="mailto:RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com">RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com</a>